
Barrowford & Western Parishes Committee – Update 12th October 2022 

22/0516/FUL: Land to the north east of Water Meetings, Gisburn Road, Blacko 

Following the publication of the report to Committee, the applicant has submitted 

some amended plans.  These are on the Council’s website for members of the public 

to view.  

In summary, the amended plans relate to the hard and soft surfacing proposed in 

this case.  It does not affect the principle of development, but rather the finer details 

of the proposal.  An amendment to the wording of condition 2 is required in order to 

incorporate the amended plans.  

Conclusion 

Overall, the amendment of plans to accommodate a different hard surfacing material 

for the driveway and a different soft landscaping scheme does not affect the Officer’s 

recommendation, which remains for approval.  

 


